
Welcome Dilworth Families,

What an exciting year for Dilworth Elementary! 
As the summer comes to a close, school leadership, teachers, staff, 
and the PTA are hard at work to prepare our school to welcome back 
all K-5 students in one building!

My name is Nicole Vourlas-Davis, and I am honored to be your Dilworth Elementary PTA President for the
2024-2025 school year. My husband, Doug, and I have three Dilworth Dragons, in grades 5, 4, and 2.
Dilworth Elementary is a truly extraordinary school with exceptional teachers & staff, enthusiastic
learners, and a dedicated community of volunteers. 

This year, more than ever, our teachers will need support from our parents as we navigate through the
challenges of downsizing from two campuses. Please consider volunteering your time before school
starts to help teachers sort through moving boxes and organize their new classroom spaces (link included
in this letter). Additionally, once the school year is under way, please look for opportunities to assist your
teachers with their day to day in the classroom. 

Over the next few weeks, the PTA will be communicating important back to school announcements and
updates via the Dragon Dispatch, as well as on our website www.dilworthpta.org, and through our Social
Media accounts.  With the return to one campus, we can expect that there will be changes to some of our
school routines. So, please be sure to stay connected, as to not miss any critical information. Throughout
the school year, we’ll continue to share pertinent news about PTA/School events via the Dispatch, PTA
website, and Social postings. Click the “Connect with PTA” button at the bottom of this newsletter to
view our Facebook and Instagram links. 

Summer Program for Arithmetic, Reading, and Knowledge:
Lastly, don’t forget to log those SPARK hours! Our annual PTA fundraiser, fondly known as SPARK,
encourages students to work on reading and math skills over the summer while helping to raise funds to
support our PTA operating budget. While the fundraising portion of SPARK is important, you don't have
to contribute financially to participate. We want every student, including our rising Kindergartners, to
keep track of their hours. In September, the school will hold a SPARK assembly where we celebrate
students’ hard work and give them the opportunity to win fun prizes. For more information and tracking
sheets, please visit our “Fundraising” link on our website (DilworthPTA.org). You can log all hours until
September 20th. 

I am so excited for the upcoming school year, and look forward to serving
 as your PTA president. 

Sincerely,

Nicole Vourlas-Davis
2024-25 Dilworth Elementary PTA President
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